Lamprey River Elementary School



February 2014

Saturday, February 1
Deliberative Session
10:00 AM

Tuesday, February 4
Report Cards Issued

Wednesday, February 5
PTO Meeting 6:00 pm

Friday, February 14 Valentine's Day

Monday, February 17
President's Day *SCHOOL IN SESSION*

Friday, February 21
4th Grade Assembly
"Faster than a Speeding Bullet"
9:00 - 12:00

MONDAY - FRIDAY
FEBRUARY 24 - FEBRUARY 28
WINTER BREAK
SCHOOL IS CLOSED

Daniel J. LeGallo - Principal Alice N. Jette - Assistant Principal

PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

We are off to a great beginning to 2014 here at LRES!!!!! As we reach the middle of the school year I am excited about the progress our students are making and am looking forward to a very productive 2nd half of the school year. To assist you in monitoring your child's progress, we will be sending home our mid-year NWEA benchmark scores to all students in grades k-4 in the next couple of weeks. Additionally, we will be receiving our state testing results from this past October for our grade 3 and 4 students. We anticipate that these will be coming home for you to review in mid-February as well. We are hoping that this information, along with your child's report card help you to see how your child is progressing this school year. As always, please feel free to contact me or your child's teacher if you have questions regarding your child's assessment results.

I also wanted to let you know that we as a school will be participating in the Legacy X anti bullying poster campaign. We are asking all of our students to make an anti-bullying poster on red paper by the end of the month. We will be sending the posters to Las Vegas where they will be combined with anti-bullying signs from around the country to create the largest anti-bullying sign in history. The sign will be put together and displayed in the desert on March 22nd. For more information regarding the Legacy X initiative go to www.legacyx.com.

A reminder that I will be hosting my January coffee hour this Thursday at 9:00 and that our annual FEAT Math Night is this Thursday evening from 6:00 to 7:30 in the middle school gymnasium. Hope to see you there.

Mr. LeGallo ⊙